Rick Scott



Hunting F. Deutsch

MEMORANDUM

DATE:

May 11, 2012

TO:

Regional Workforce Board Executive Directors

FROM:

Lois A. Scott, Program Manager, Workforce Program Supply

SUBJECT:

Work Experience for Summer Youth Participants and Issues related to the

Payment of Wages and Stipends

Attached is general information on the payment of wages or stipends to youth participating in a summer employment program. This information is being provided to assist regional workforce boards in determining whether wages or stipends is the appropriate payment mechanism to use and the different federal requirements related to each.

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please contact Holly Carson at (850) 245-7433 or via e-mail at Holly.Carson@deo.myflorida.com.

LAS/ohc

Attachment